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Figure S2. Comparative ESI LTQ OrbiTrap mass spectrum of Dispersin B-digested
PNAG isolated from E. coli and S. aureus, acquired in positive mode.
PNAG sample from E. coli was isolated and purified as described in the Materials and
Methods section. S. aureus PNAG which was isolated from strain MN8m [1] was a kind
gift from Gerald Pier. Purified polysaccharide samples were treated individually with
Dispersin B for 1 hour at 37ºC and passed through Centriplus YM-10 columns. The flowthrough was analyzed by an ESI-LTQ Orbitrap Hybrid mass spectrometer from Thermo
Fisher Scientific. The mass spectrums show abundance of different molecular ions
(characterized by their m/z value) relative to the most abundant ion. As shown here (E.
coli, panel A, and S. aureus, panel B), there are many peaks with identical m/z values in
both spectra, indicating that the isolated polysaccharides are closely related polymers. A
complete list of m/z values for all potential mono- and oligosaccharides species that could
be generated from an incomplete digestion of a PNAG sample with all possible
acetylation patterns are also given in Table S1, as a reference. Panel C shows the mass
spectrum of undigested E. coli PNAG and panel D corresponds to the spectrum of
Dispersin B enzyme. As shown in panel C, intact PNAG can not be analyzed efficiently
by OrbiTrap mass spectrum due to its large molecular weight. Therefore, the intensity of
peaks acquired for this sample is lower than the noise (e.g. compare the relative intensity
of the background peak with m/z value of 131.00 in panel C and D). Since digested
PNAG samples in panels A and B were passed through a YM-10 filter, those samples
should be free from Dispersin B, and spectrum of the enzyme (panel D) was only
provided as a control. References to all supporting figures and tables can be found in file
Text S1.

